The Sustainability Project focuses on producing the NWACC Monarch Butterfly Garden. Website PDFs show the evolution of the garden, a rain garden brochure

produced in the Fall of 2017, and a presentation on Monarch butterflies and the importance of the habitat. The presentation was completed to propose putting in a
milkweed garden.

Below are photos from the Monarch Butterfly Garden project on April 12, 2018, when students collected native stone for the border of the garden. The last image is of
Professor Scott giving a tutorial to the students of the Sustainability Project, Monarch Butterfly Garden, in Fall of 2017.




